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November 15, 2023

TO: Madison County Board of Supervisors
FROM: E911 Department
RE: Address Reassignments (Chantry Lane)

Due to the changes that have been made to the original plat and lots in Charleston, specifically
on Chaniry Lane, we are seeking approval to readdress the existing structures on Chantry Lane.
There was a recent split of a lot which initiated an address assignment. Upon site visit, it was
determined that there is only one available number with lots in between, therefore causing
problems for future address assignments. Further discovered, the addresses that are existing are
not all in alignment, which could potentially cause problems rendering emergency services. The
addressing problems in this area are in part because of the numerous changes in the lots being
split and plats being amended.

Although there are several areas in the Charleston subdivision that need attention, we are solely
asking for ihe approval to readdress Chantry Lane at this time, due to the pending address
request. A1 this time, the reassignment will constitute changing five existing structures and one
structure under construction,

Upon approval and reassignment, our office will work with the residents to ensure they have
proper paperwork to make the needed changes.
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